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PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

CASE NO. 2024-693 

STREET VACATION – PORTION OF HARDING BLVD 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Based on the evidence and representations to the Commission by John Carse, Carse Real Estate 

Corporation, at a public hearing of the Planning Commission held at the regular meeting of 

September 9, 2024, the Planning Commission recommends City Council approval of the proposed 

street vacation of a portion of Harding Boulevard, located within the Boston Park Subdivision and 

depicted in the attached figure.   

  

 

 

 

 

Dated:  September 16, 2024 

 

CITY OF HUDSON 

 PLANNING COMMISSION 

  

 

 Sarah Norman, Acting Chair 
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Figure 1 

 

 

 
 

 

Docusign Envelope ID: F7BB634F-E2B3-4785-B2D2-C5BC2AABA267


		2024-09-16T13:19:57-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




